February 12, 1986

Rev. Fr. Arsen Barsamian
St. James Armenian Church
834 Pepper Ave.,
Richmmnd, VA 23226

Dear Fr. Arsen:

I would appreciate if you could reguest the perscn
handling your oriental rug sale mailing list to kindly add
the following name:

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Cooney

124 River View Plantation Drive

Winsburg, VA 23185

! They are personal friends and have bought rugs at the
Diocesan sale in New York and since they mowé more, I have
suggested they attend your next sale.

Scme personal attention may be most effective.

Respectfully yours,

Frank Avakian Stoneson
Director of Finance



